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May 23, 2019 
 
 
Ann Shortelle, Ph.D. 
Executive Director  
St. Johns River Water Management District 
P.O. Box 1429 
Palatka, FL 32178-1429 
 
RE: Fellsmere Water Management Area Boat Ramp 
 
Dear Dr. Shortelle, 
 
On behalf of the Indian River County Board of County Commissioners, I am writing to you to express 
our support of the Fellsmere Water Management Area Boat Ramp at Headwaters Lake.  We 
appreciate your commitment to ensuring safe, convenient public access is available to the 10,000-
acre Fellsmere Water Management Area.   
 
This project will provide improved accessibility to what is expected will be a world-class fishing 
opportunity in Indian River County.  It is my understanding that the project will include two concrete 
boat ramps with boarding dock, restroom facilities, plus more than 32 boat-trailer, car and handicap 
parking spaces along with overflow parking.   
 
We look forward to this fantastic improvement at Headwaters Lake; it will provide better access for 
more people to enjoy what Indian River County has to offer in the way of our conservation areas.  
Thank you very much. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
  //ORIGINAL SIGNED// 
 
Bob Solari 
Chairman 
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Susan Adams 

Vice Chairman 
District 1 

 
 

 
Joseph E. Flescher 

District 2 
 

Tim Zorc 
District 3 

 
Peter D. O’Bryan 

District 4 
 


	Joseph E. Flescher
	Susan Adams


